
WELL THAT WAS FUN 
 
Posted on 2020-01-03 2020-01-06 by spd_wp_admin 
 
Dear Reader (2020-01-03), 
Last night I hummed and hawed about going out. The evening was much more fun and enjoyable 
than I was expecting. Thank you Keith for the invitation, thank you Cam for your expertise and 
devices, and thank you Kathy for your experience and baton. Yes, you are absolutely correct, there 
do seem to be a lot of squirrels and interludes. 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
Cheers 
  



 
2 Replies to “Well That Was Fun” 

 
Keith says: 2020-01-06 at 12:12 
Well, that looks different! I had looked, and then intended to come back, as I usually do. Such a 
new look! Love it! That was a fun night, all new experiences for me. Now I’m thinking of starting to 
collect light toys. As if I don’t already have enough stuff to cart around. Maybe I’ll have to get one 
of those carts like Cam has. 
 
spd_wp_admin says: 2020-01-06 at 12:46 
Thank you for the compliment on the new look, and I’m glad you like it. There are a 3 or 4 things I 
still have to do especially around “projects” to get the structure right. Other than that, I’m pleased 
with the boldness and cleanliness of the new layout. The new header photo is from the ongoing 
silo project. fyi Costco has a folding wagon similar to Cam’s for less than 100.00. 
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